@E Dennis J. Buenger
. Environmental Affairs Technical Engineer

. ASS Owens-Brockway Glass Container Inc.

One Michael Owens Way, Plaza 4
Perrysburg, Ohio 43551

March 6, 2020

Ms. Kenzie Billings

CAO Project Manager

Department of Environmental Quality
700 NE Multnomah Street, Suite 600
Portland, OR 97232

Via email to kenzie.billings@state.or.us

Subject: Request for an extension
Cleaner Air Oregon response
Owens-Brockway Glass Container Inc.
Portland, Oregon

Ms. Billings,

In a letter from you dated February 6, 2020 Oregon DEQ requested revisions of the Air
Toxics Emission Inventory, Modeling Protocol and Level 3 Risk Assessment Work Plan
that Owens-Brockway Glass Container Inc. (“Owens”) had submitted on August 1, 2019
for our Portland facility. The requested modifications to the three documents are

significant and additional time is needed to complete the revisions.

The deadline for our response was initially set to March 23, 2020. With this letter
Owens is requesting that this deadline be extended to May 8, 2020.

Let me know if this is acceptable and if you have any questions.

Sincerely, } E

Dennis ]. Buenger
(567) 336-7519

o-i.com glassislife.com



